
VPWG’s report to ROS Report – April 2019

· VPWG Procedure Manual updates submitted for ROS approval.

· ERCOT kickoff of Summer/Fall Voltage Profile studies. Pass 1 updates from TDSPs are due April 10 and new voltage profiles posted on June 1.

· QSEs and generators were invited to the March 5 Voltage Profile study kickoff meeting to provide any feedback they might have on study issues. No issues or questions were raised this time. 

· Topic was discussed about HIGH voltage problems in some parts of the grid when wind stops blowing due to area dependence on wind farm generation. TDSPs were asked to bring data and discuss these voltage control problems at low wind outputs. A presentation will be made to VPWG and possibly to other ERCOT working groups (SSWG, etc.) so later, recommendations can be developed.
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